
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   WALLACE CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   SPARKS CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   
FROM:  FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT:  ALABAMA MUNICIPAL ELECTRIC AUTHORITY SCHOLARSHIP 
 
DATE:   SEPTEMBER 28, 2016 

 

 

PLEASE READ TO ALL CLASSES AND POST 
 

The Financial Aid Office has received information about the 2018 Alabama Municipal Electric Authority 
Scholarship. 
 
Since 1992, the Alabama Municipal Electric Authority (AMEA) and its Members have provided over $2 
million in scholarships to graduating high school seniors who receive their electric service from AMEA 
Members, including Alexander City, Dothan, Fairhope, LaFayette, Lanett, Luverne, Opelika, Piedmont, 
Riviera Utilities, Sylacauga and Tuskegee. 
 
To be eligible for an AMEA scholarship, a student’s parent and/or legal guardian must receive electric 
service from an AMEA Member utility. Granted only to graduating high school seniors, the student must 
attend a four-year college/university, community college, and/or vocational/trade school within the state of 
Alabama. 
 
AMEA and its 11 Member cities will make available 44, $2,500 scholarships. 
 
To download a scholarship application, visit the AMEA web site, www.amea.com, Scholarship Program. 
 
Application deadline for the 2018 program is Monday, Feb. 12, 2018. 
 
For more information, contact Pamela Poole, Scholarship Program Coordinator, (334) 387-3504,  
(800) 239-2632, Ext. 110, or pam@amea.com. 

http://amea.com/wp-content/uploads/2017ScholarshipApplicationFillable.pdf

